
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter - 24th September 2021 

This week the children have been working on climate change messages.  
King’s Lynn KLimate Concern are working with a range of local organisations 
to look at ways in which West Norfolk can reduce emissions.  Some of their 

members will be attending a very important climate change conference, COP26 in  
Glasgow.  They have asked local schools to be involved by creating messages (poems, 
posters, pictures, paragraphs) with the theme ’My Message About Climate Change’.  
A selection of messages from the schools will be taken to the conference.  Keep your 
eyes peeled in next week’s Lynn News to hopefully see a few familiar faces. 
 
Our school buildings remain closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any  
concerns please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  
office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yr5/6 JLT Meeting 12:30pm-1pm 
Yr4/5 Recorder lessons 
Thursday  
Yr3-6 Poetry Club  12:30pm-1pm 
Friday  
Yr3-6 Sports Club  12:30pm-1pm 
Yr 2-6 PE Day  
Yr1-6 Football Club 3:15pm-4:15pm 

Diary dates (subject to change) 

 Active Kids Festival Yr1&2: Tuesday 5th 
October 

 Quicksticks Hockey Yr3/4 (6 pupils only): 
Friday 8th October 

 Inset Day (school closed): Friday 22nd October 

 Half-term break: 25th to 29th October 

 Stars: Amelia-Rose (YrR), Leon (Yr2) & 
Star (Yr4) 

 Kindness: Evan.T (Yr1), Evie (Yr3) &  
  Mya (Yr6) 
 Handwriting:  Fern (Yr6) 
 Golden Broom:  Class 2 
 Thank you winners: Olivia (Yr1), 
Bethany (Yr3), Lillyrose (Yr5) 
& Ms Jackson 

 



Yr1-6 complete home 
school agreement 

Yr1-6 complete accepta-
ble use forms (pupils & parents) 

Yr1/2 consent for active 
kids festival 

All years complete parent consultation form 

  Order school lunch by midnight every Sunday 

PE kits to be in school Monday to Friday 

Our fabulous PTA team would like to know if any 
parents/carers would like to help them, either by 
joining as a team member or an occasional helper.  
Over the last couple of years we have not been able 
to put on events but we really hope to be able to this 
year.  Each event raises much needed funds for our 
year 6 hoodies, transport for the pantomime trip, 
SATs celebration lunch and much more.  Please chat 
with Rachel or Jane if you are interested. 

 
We are really pleased to let you know the PTA 
will be starting up their very popular tuck 
shop.   This will take place every Friday @ 

3:15pm from 1 st October in the playground.   We 
encourage adults to wear masks whilst being served. 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 


